
A MESSAGE FROM YOUR MEMBER OF 
PARLIAMENT  

Community Update 

Dear Constituents,  

And just like that, September is here! 

I am busy getting ready for the upcoming Parliamentary session, and 
taking time to reflect on the last few months. From Canada Day celebra-
tions to enjoying the outdoors, I savoured every moment I spent with 
the good people of Markham-Thornhill. 

I’ve said it before, and I’ll say it again, one of my favourite things to do 
as a MP is meet with young people. It is an absolute joy to listen to their 
ideas, engage in discussions, and be inspired by them. August 12th was 
International Youth Day, and I cannot think of a better way to observe it 
than by recognizing the dedicated members of Markham-Thornhill’s 
Constituency Youth Council (CYC). Their passion for Canada, and our 
community, always energizes me.  

Markham-Thornhill’s CYC are young people who are passionate about 
their community. Joining the CYC is a great opportunity to connect with 
peers, and advocate for the federal issues that are important to you. 

If you are between the ages of 14 - 25 and enthusiastic about federal is-
sues, then I want to hear from you! This fantastic opportunity runs from 
September to June, and meetings take place once a month. Email 
mary.ng@parl.gc.ca for more information on how to apply. I look forward 
to meeting you! 

Sincerely,  

Sept. 2024 
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IN THE COMMUNITY IN THE COMMUNITY 

We welcomed Prime Minister Trudeau to announce a federal investment of $76 
million to help York Region build an electric bus fleet and reach net-zero by 
2050. This initiative will help more residents access clean, comfortable, and sus-
tainable public transit. 

HELPING YOUTH GAIN SKILLS AND EXPERIENCE     
WITH CANADA SUMMER JOBS

This summer over 75 organizations in Markham-Thornhill participated 
in the Canada Summer Jobs (CSJ) program and were awarded over 
$1.1M in funding, creating over 235 summer jobs for youth in our rid-
ing.  

Since I was first elected in 2017 over $7.5M has been invested in Mark-
ham-Thornhill through CSJ, resulting in over two thousand employ-
ment opportunities for young people.  

This important program helps young Canadians earn money with local 
employers throughout the summer while gaining critical skills and ex-
perience.  

CSJ is part of our government’s 
ongoing commitment to sup-
port young Canadians and 
help them achieve their 
dreams.  Our government is 
committed to creating more 
opportunities for young peo-
ple, ensuring that their hard 
work pays off.  

Thank you to all the employers 
who created employment op-
portunities for these impres-
sive young Canadians!  

Visiting student employees of Canada Sum-
mer Jobs at Markham based company, 4S 
Consulting Services Inc.  
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